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Dear Sir

Thank you for your letter dated 2nd March 2018 advising of the reduction in the proposed development from "up to 60 dwellings" to "up to 53 dwellings".

The comments that I supplied on the 20th December 2017  in relation to the original application are still valid and I would like them considered when determining the application.

Regards


Graham Westwood
Pennfields
The Leys
West Adderbury
OX17 3ES


